
From: Irrchelp
To: Michelle Elliott; DH, LTCRegs
Cc: Fiona Cormack
Subject: [External] FW: Nursing home direct care hours
Date: Sunday, August 29, 2021 1:38:30 PM

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown
sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

#3312

-----Original Message-----
From: Ramona mariani <monamariani@live.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 29, 2021 7:30 AM
To: Irrchelp <irrchelp@irrc.state.pa.us>
Subject: Nursing home direct care hours

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I support increased regulations requiring more direct care. Nursing homes, especially those for low income seniors,
are simply not safe. At the same time, Pennsylvania should commit more funds to assist increasing wages to enable
these facilities to find and attract quality employees.
Ramona Mariani
Sent from my iPad
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